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SPOT REPORT ON TWO (2) HORSESHOE CRAB AT SNAKE ISLAND NCMCR

1 message
Snake Island NCMCR <simo.penropal@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 8:01 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, CRFMS CDD <crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: The King Show <dezton05@gmail.com>

Dear Sir/Maam,

Good day!

Attached herewith is the advanced copy of the above-mentioned subject.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much.

Snake Island- National Coastal and Marine Center for Research

Conservation and Development Section

DENR PENRO - Palawan
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

ﬂ Spot Report of Horseshoe Crab at Snake Island NCMCR.pdf
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